BILOTTA — Well we
finally did it, after 13 long
years, we, Frank and
Barbra, wish to an-
nounce the arrival of our
two beautiful little girls,
Stephanie and
Adrieanne Lauren. Born
to us on Saturday, Oc-
tober 29, 1983. We'd like
- to thank Dr. Andy Fisher
of Niagara Falls and all
- the doctors and nurses
of 4B and Neo-natal at
McMaster Medical Cen-
tre for all their help and
kindness. We especially

like to thank God for the

ftwo little miracles He
senttous.
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